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Dear Parents,  
Welcome back to the second half of the spring term and yet 
more changes in relation to Covid. 
 
So just a few updates.. 
• If a child or adult has symptoms they should still arrange 

for a PCR test and isolate 
• If positive the guidance still recommends isolating for at 

least 5 days. 
• On day 5 and 6 a lateral flow test can be taken (packs can 

be ordered online). If these are negative and there is no 
temperature then pupils may return to school. 

 
Like all staff in school, we look forward to the Covid situation  
continuing to ease so we are able to return to more normal    
practices. 
Mrs Banks. 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 
HOLIDAY DATES 
February  
Monday 11th Friday 22nd—Easter Break 
May 
Monday 2nd—May Day 
Monday 30th—Friday 3rd June—Half Term 
July 
Friday 8th School closes for summer break 
August 
Tuesday 30th—School Opens 
October 
17th—21st—Half Term Break 
December 
Monday 19th—Monday 2nd January—Christmas 
Break 
January 2023 
Tuesday 3rd—School Opens 
February 
Monday 20th—Friday 24th—Half Term Break 
April 
Monday 3rd—Friday 14th—Easter Break 
Monday 17th April—school Opens 
May 
Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday 
Monday 29th—Friday 2nd June—Half Term 
July 
School closes Thursday 13th July  
 

ATTENDANCE 
Each week we like to say well done to the 
class with the best attendance  

 
 w/c    

W/C 31/01 Tigers 99.31% 

w/c 7/2 Zebras 97.98% 

Reminder Deadline for contribu-
tions 
7/2/22 payment for Warning 
Zone Year 6 
1/3/22 -  Instalment due for 
Kingswood Year 5/6 Residential 
4/3/22 - World Book Day Dona-
tion 

SHINING  STARS 

DEADLINE FOR MARCH  
PAYMENT 28TH FEBRUARY  2022 
APRIL BOOKING FORM DUE  WEDNESDAY 16TH 
MARCH. 
Should you wish to contact Shining Stars the phone is on from 7.15 am—
6.00  pm every weekday  during term time. 
Booking forms are available for the rest of the year on the school web-
site or ask on  
collection of your child.   
07906078654 
Tax– Free Childcare 
For those parents who use our Shining Stars Before & After School Club, 
please check to see if you qualify for tax-free childcare. As a childcare pro-
vider we're all signed up so you could save £2 for every £10 in fees paid by 
registering.  As payment cannot be made via ParentPay, please advise the 
office if you  
register so we can amend our records. 
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 
ADHOC BOOKINGS FOR  
CURRENT WEEK 
IF YOU REQUIRE ADHOC  
BOOKINGS PLEASE MESSAGE THE MOBILE NUMBER PROVIDED DO NOT 
PHONE THE OFFICE AS MRS WHITE KNOWS NUMBERS AND STAFFING RE-
QUIREMENTS. 
Adhoc is for emergency use only. Please complete a booking form for the 
month ahead by the deadline.  Adhoc impacts on admin time incurring 
more costs for Shining Stars. 

Spotlight on - World Book Day 
World Book Day will be held in school on Thursday 3rd 
March. We are asking children to dress up as their fa-
vourite book character and bring in the book the cos-
tume is based on. A £1 donation is requested to help pay 
for a theatre performance later in March.  



SCOOTERS IN THE PLAYGROUND 
May we remind all parents children should not be riding scooters in the school playgrounds.  This is in the in-
terests of keeping children and adults safe at all times.  Thank you for your support in this matter 
 

 

EYFS NEWS 

Tigers were all very excited about  the storm on their return to school! It fitted in perfectly with  our new topic all about sea-
sons, change and weather this week. We have been busy sorting out pictures into seasons and talking about the similarities and 
differences, created some lovely rainbow umbrella art using watercolours and even pretended to be weather reports! Well 
done Tigers! 

 
 

 

 
 

Mr B’s Books of the Week 
EYFS - Mummy’s Special Day: Frances Stickley 
KS1 - Bathe the Cat: Alice B.McGinty 
LKS2 - The Hatmakers: Tamzin Merchant  
UKS2 - The Wind Child: Gabriela Houston  

STUDENT COUNCIL ORGANISING FUNDRAISING 
DAY FOR COMIC RELIEF 
 
On March 18th, there will be a non-uniform day in aid of Comic Relief. Please 
help us support this fantastic cause by donating on ParentPay. Minimum dona-
tion of £1. The page will be open shortly. 


